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Messages from Moor Hey 
Newsletter Number 24 (9.3.18)                   

  

Spring 2018

Coffee and Cake Afternoon 
Come and join us for our next social 
afternoon on Thursday 15th March at 

1.30pm-3.00pm. Cake and raffle prize 
donations greatly appreciated! 

 
Maths & English Support Programme 
Coming home with your child today is a 
letter about extra Maths & English help. 
Please complete the form and return it by 

Thursday, even if you are not interested in 
receiving any further information.  

 
Parent’s Evening Appointments 
If you have requested appointments at 
parents evening, the slips went home with 
your child on Thursday. Please let Mrs 

Tugman know if you haven’t received your 
appointment times.  

 
Good Luck to Year 11 
We hope that the pupils enjoyed their D of 
E day walk today and we wish them all the 

very best for their work experience in the 
next couple of weeks! A busy time for them 
all. 

 
Dates for your diary: 
Week beginning 12th & 
19th March – Y11 work 

experience 
Thursday 15th March – 

Parents Evening 
School closes at the end of the school day 

on Friday 23rd March for 

the Easter holidays and 
re-opens on Monday 9th 

April. 
Easter Holiday Club 

will run on Tuesday 3rd and 
Wednesday 4th April. 

Friday 13th – Saturday 14th April – Y11 D of E 
expedition 
Friday 27th – Saturday 28th April – Y11 D of 

E expedition 
Thursday 3rd May – INSET for staff (no 

children to attend on this day) 
Monday 7th May – BANK HOLIDAY 

Monday 21st May – Wednesday 23rd May: 
Secondary Residential to Conwy 

 
Hope you have a good weekend! 
 
  
 
 

Helen McLenahan 


